

March 22, 2020

Dear Mexico 59 Parents:

We understand that some of our families rely on the availability of school meals for proper nourishment. As part of our emergency plan to address the closure of schools, we will provide a curbside meal of a cold lunch with breakfast for the following day. This food is being prepared by our highly trained Food Services staff in the school kitchens.

Beginning on Wednesday, March 25, there will be six locations available for curbside meal pick up for children 18 and under. According to state food service guidelines, the child must be present to receive the meal. We have a sign up for meals, only to help determine an approximate count; we do not need the names of those receiving a meal. Please reserve a meal here if you have not already.

Or, if you need assistance in requesting meals, please call Central Office at 573-581-3773.

Beginning March 25, 2020
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
Mexico Middle School
1200 West Boulevard
Back Parking Lot (Parent drop off line)
OR
Mexico High School
639 N Wade Street
Circle Drive

As well as curbside pickup at MHS and MMS, the Mexico YMCA will be assisting the school district by distributing meals at the following locations and times. For everyone's safety, please ask children to approach ONLY the YMCA van or a Mexico 59 vehicle. Other vehicles are not part of this USDA program.

Oakcrest Mobile Home Park 22246 ACR 9832 11:30-11:50

Housing Authority Office Building 828 Garfield Ave 12:05-12:45 Skyline Village Mobile Home Park 19832 ACR 9306 11:30-11:50

Westgate Mobile Home Park 10550 ACR 9377 12:00-12:30

The sites and times of delivery may change later depending on needs in the area. Everyone will be kept posted of any changes. Mexico 59 is an equal opportunity provider.

Thank you for your support of teaching, learning, and caring at Mexico 59. #MEX59TLC